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Dear Parents,
  This month your child will be learning about the geography of New York State, in particular the formation of the Finger Lakes region.  Your child will be studying maps of the region in social studies and studying how glaciers were formed along with how they formed the Finger Lakes area in science.  Since we live right in the Finger Lakes region it would be helpful if you could start talking to your child at home about what you might know about the area.  We will be focusing on Cayuga Lake and the Ithaca, NY area.  We are asking again, like we did with our Native American topic, if you would be willing to share with us anything you may have at home that would contribute to this topic.  This includes maps, literature, pictures, etc.  We find that when you combine the learning experience in the classroom with discussion at home this enhances the topic and brings what the students learn to life. 
We are looking forward to beginning this new topic and hope to be taking a field trip to Cayuga Lake in January.  More information will be coming about this potential field trip in the upcoming weeks.   
We hope that students will be able to study some of the rocks in the area of the region to get a better understanding of what the glaciers have contributed to our area. 
 The fourth grade teacher’s thank you so much for your support and look forward to any items you could send into the classroom to share with our students.  
Mrs. Brenda Bush
Mrs. Andrea Oddo
Dr. Shi
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